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National Severe Weather Warning Service

CANCELLED
Chief Forecasters Assessment
Complex developments towards the 
southwest approaches, involving mild, 
humid air, seem likely to generate spells 
of heavy rain through the second half of 
Wednesday. The area most at risk is 
difficult to pin down at this stage, and 
updates to this warning may yet be 
required.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 12:00 on Wed, 09th May 2012 until 23:59 on Wed, 09th May 2012

One or more periods of heavy rain are likely to cross southern parts of England on 
Wednesday afternoon and evening. 

The public should be aware that this may lead to difficult driving conditions due to standing 
water and surface spray and the possibility of localised flooding.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/uk/uk_forecast_warnings.html
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For the following areas

• South West England

   • Cornwall

   • Devon

   • Isles of Scilly

   • Plymouth


